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[bookmark: _vi67xmikl1i8]Library Announcements
· 🌸🌈We are excited to have some great activities this month in the library.🌈🌸
· Book Poetry - Make your own poem out of books!
· Coloring Pages - Add your colorful art to the library!
· The library may close due to testing, so please check the door sign before entering!
· Students who need to complete community service hours can help in the library! See the librarian to set up a time. 
[bookmark: _i35fnpvxd49l]Library Reminders
· You must remain silent and respectful in the library. 
· There is no food or drink allowed in the library. Water bottles are allowed but must be closed while near any library materials. 
· All students must wear headphones if they wish to use anything that involves sound.
No exceptions!
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Blooming Greetings Cougars! 
I hope everyone is ready to get back into school after break! Testing is just around the corner. The library has a few updates for you this month. 
 The Book Battle is this month! 🤩Support your school’s team by coming out on Thursday, April 25th at 4pm in the cafeteria. I look forward to seeing everyone!
Of course, I have a new Cougar Quiz, where I give you two truths and a lie based on this month’s National Awareness events. February is Autism Acceptance Month, is Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month, and has National Superhero Day.
Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month is the lie! That is in May. It is actually Arab American Heritage Month. You can check out each awareness event by clicking on it to learn more about each item. 
Something exciting in the library is the new activity, Book Poetry! Students, ever wanted to rip a book without paying the fine? You’re in luck! For this month’s activity, the library is allowing you to rip old books to make your own poems. See me in the library for rules and details. This event will start on April 3rd!
I will also be bringing something new featuring Book Betrayals. Has a book ever betrayed you? You can see me in the library and tell me all about it. I’ll have a presentation at the end of this month featuring all the books. 
Don’t forget to return library books and textbooks. I will be sending out overdue letters this month, so return the books before you get one in homeroom!

With Growl Power, 
Miss Brandon
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